
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, July 23, 2013 12:43 PM 
'Amy Ruth' 
gawink@linnenergy.com 
RE: Linn Energy JL Keel B #91 

Reference: Linn Operating * JL Keel B 91 * 30-015-28442 * G-8-17s-31e * Eddy County, New Mexico 
NMOCD Tracking number: 2RP-1294 * Date of release: 8/24/12 

Amy, 

Based on the analytical data provided, and, impacted material excavated and hauled to disposal, OCD approves your 
request to backfill the site. Like approval may be required by BLM. 

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In 
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local 
laws and/or regulations. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8 n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720 

From: Amy Ruth [maiito:aruth(5)diversifiedfsi.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 2:00 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: gawjnkpiinnenerqyxom 
Subject: Linn Energy JL Keel B #91 

Mike, 

Great talking with you this afternoon. We have begun excavating a few sites right away and need to request permission 
to go ahead with activities at their various junctures. Per our conversation, here is the data on the first site we'd like to 
discuss. 

The Linn Energy site J.L. Keel B #91 (2RP-1294) spill that was previously being looked at by Etech has been excavated by 
Diversified to 1 and 2 ft. bgs and confirmation samples were collected. Attached are the site diagram and lab data. We 
would like permission to backfill the site and proceed to a site closure report. Please let me know if you would like to 
see photos or would rather set up a meeting in person. I still owe you lunch. Either way, here is the data. Thank you! 

Amy O. RUTJ-V 
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From: , 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 



Diversified Field Services, Inc. 

315 S. Leech St. 

Hobbs, NM 88240 

Office: (575)397-6437 

Mobile: (575)390-5454 

Fax: (575)393-2981 

"Nothing will work unless you do." -Maya Angelou 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential 
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete 
this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified1 that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any 
action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
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